
Dear Nichola. 
 
I see that The 616 Venue has made a licensing application. I am also aware that the parish and 
associates of the parish members will as normal be objecting to this application. 
I have some knowledge of the licensing objectives and the venue and would like to state the 
obvious. If the licensing application is refused, this will not prevent the venue from opening. All it will 
prevent is the owners from managing the licensing objectives. 
I support this application for the betterment of the village, both in managing the licensing objectives, 
economic growth and local employment. 
Kind regards 
Richard Atkinson 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 


